Ansal University
School of Engineering & Technology 

NOTICE
Nov 18, 2014
Ref: SET/N/NOV/18/2014/016
All the SET Students are hereby informed that turnstiles installed at the main gate of Ansal University Campus will be operational w.e.f. Nov 20, 2014 and entry to the University Campus for all the students will be through turnstiles only.
Therefore all the SET Students must carry their valid University ID Cards every day in order to avoid any inconvenience in entering the campus.

Prof. Y.V. Satya Kumar
Dean-SET
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